
June 24, 2016 
  
Robert L. Schreeder, Chief 
Santa Rosa Police Department  
965 Sonoma Avenue 
Santa Rosa, CA 95404  
  
Dear Chief Schreeder: 
  
On behalf of the California Highway Patrol (CHP) and the Office of Traffic Safety, thank you for your 
participation and outstanding performance in the 2016 California Law Enforcement Challenge (CLEC).  It is our 
pleasure to recognize the Santa Rosa Police Department for achieving a First Place Award in its category.  
  
We know it takes a considerable amount of time, commitment, and resources to compete in this Challenge.  Since 
the inception of the Challenge, the focus has been to encourage the collaborative efforts of all agencies to provide 
the highest level of traffic safety to the people of California.  Your agencies insight and the information you 
provide in your submission benefits all those who participate in this Challenge.   The CLEC thanks you for your 
hard work and dedication to traffic safety, and we look forward to our continued partnership.    
  
In the coming weeks the CHP's Commissioners Support Unit (CSU) will be reaching out to your department to 
schedule a presentation of your award.      
  
For information on the upcoming 2017 CLEC, visit our Web site located at:  www.chp.ca.gov/CLEC.   
If you have any questions, please contact the CSU at csu@chp.ca.gov or (916) 843-3003. 
  
Sincerely, 

 


